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10 May 2016 
 
Dear  
 

 
 
Thank you for your request for information which has been considered under the terms of the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
In your email you stated:  
 
“Regarding “Table 2: Westminster Parliamentary constituencies with greatest percentage 
decrease in parliamentary electors between 2014 and 2015” (accessed on 20/4/16 via 
https://www.ons.gov.uk/peoplepopulationandcommunity/elections/electoralregistration/bulletin
s/electoralstatisticsforuk/2015#local-government-electors ) 
 
Could you give me the total population in the borough of Cambridge who were eligible to 
register as voters between 2014 and 2015 (same period as this table covers)? 
 
Could you also break down that population by age range as held by you, stating for each age 
range whether they were registered as voters or not registered as voters?” 
 
Following consideration of your request, I can confirm that the Boundary Commission for 
England (BCE) does not hold the information you require. However, we recommend that you 
contact the Office of National Statistics. Please send your query to the following email 
address: 
 
pop.info@ons.gsi.gov.uk 
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If you have any queries about the content of this reply please contact me direct quoting the 
above reference number on any communication.  
 
Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you 
may wish to ask for an internal review. The BCE has a reciprocal arrangement with the 
Boundary Commission for Wales and in this case you should write to:  
 
The Secretary to the Boundary Commission for Wales, 
Ground Floor, 
Fitzalan Court, 
Cardiff, 
CF24 0BL 
 
Email: bcomm.wales@wales.gsi.gov.uk 
 
If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information 
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 
provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
The Office of the Information Commissioner, 
Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, 
SK9 5AF. 
 
Sangita Dey 
 
Boundary Commission for England | Tel: 020 7276 1102 
35 Great Smith Street | London | SW1P 3BQ 
 
e: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk 
boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/ 

 
 

mailto:glenn.reed@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
http://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/
http://boundarycommissionforengland.independent.gov.uk/



